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Message of Solidarity from CCME to MECC

Dear Sisters and Brothers

We, the Executive Committee of the Churches’ Committee for Migrants in Europe
(CCME), send to the Churches and the people in the Middle East, a message of
solidarity in the middle of suffering and distress of war.

As the daily news and messages from you and your region are reaching us, we
remember you, we feel with you and we pray for you.

We will continue actions and demands to stop the war, in order to restore possibilities for
peaceful and just solutions under the leadership of the United Nations. We are especially
concerned with you, as we have been working together in the Amman Process, about the
situation of refugees and displaced persons in the area.

We encourage you not to loose hope and commit you to God’s care and love,

On behalf of the CCME Executive Committee

Dr. Annemarie Dupré                                       Doris Peschke
Moderator of CCME                                         General Secretary


